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June 26th
, 2019 

Warden Ronnie LeBlanc 
Municipality of Clare 
1185 Highway 1, 
Little Brook, NS 
BOW 1ZO 

Re: New Tax for Purchase of Fire Truck for the Meteghan Fire Department 

Dear Warden Le Blanc: 

This letter is to express our opposition to the new "Fire Truck Purchase" tax which was implemented in 
the 2019 Clare Municipal Budget. The 2019 tax bill which we received listed the amount of �°'�9W; 
for the existing Fire Protection bill and a second tax bill in the amount of �1fii3.5� for the purchase of a 
new fire truck, which we understand went to the Meteghan Fire Department. 

In the May 16th
, 2019 issue of the Clare Shopper, the Meteghan Fire Department published how the 

"Chase the Ace" proceeds were spent (copy attached). We do not have any issue with how they spent 
the proceeds; in fact the Meteghan Fire Department should be congratulated for taking the initiative in 
putting together such a successful fund raiser. 

Our issue is with the Municipality of Clare implementing a new tax to purchase a fire truck for Meteghan 
when the Meteghan Fire Department clearly has the means to fundraise the amount of money required 
to purchase a new fire truck in their current or upcoming Chase the Ace fund raising campaigns. 

This additional tax is a burden on the taxpayers of Clare and is unjustifiable. We sincerely hope you will 
re-evaluate this new tax and eliminate it from your next municipal budget. 

Sincerely, 

Marc Blinn, President 
Innovative Fishery Products Inc. 
cc. CAO Stephane Cyr and Members of Council
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